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   CHRISTMAS 

   PARTY .. 2017 
We don’t usually publish a newsletter for the month of December, but since we had such a nice gather-

ing for Christmas at our usual ‘party hall’, New Horizon Hall, 30 Valley View Drive,  and since Pho-

tographer/Member, Tammy Cooper went to such lengths of covering the event so well, the Editor 

thought it only right to share this 33rd Christmas Party ‘Newsletter Style’.  No computer jargon—just 

coverage of the fine time the attendees experienced  on December 9th, 2017!  

Just some of the members and guests who attended and enjoyed the festivities… Food and Pokeno! 

A special thanks to the family of Mary Alice and Lynn for helping us through another great party. 



Mary Alice Fehr and Joe 

helping to get set-up 

Mary Alice, (center) instructing 

Joe and Karen how to do it. 

 

Joe, ”Gotta be just right!” Dan pitches-in Connie mixes Lemonade 
Come ‘on now—TWO  to 

carry ice bucket? 

Mary Alice, instructing Karen, Joe & Dan on how to keep busy! 

We enjoyed many prepared dishes, too many to list all, but main dish-

es were Turkey, Ham, Fried Chicken, Italian Sausage in sauce and 

Hot Dogs!  Plus so many other delicious casseroles,  pies, deserts and 

all sorts of snack items.  The weather was fantastic too and no snow! 

Just about ready to announce,‘ 

Soup’s On!, as we pose with our 

Chief Photographer, Tammy 

            Logan, taking five! 

Connie and Marsha (Fehr’s daughters) have 

always been such a great help—THANKS! 



            We even put the Photographer to work:o) 

            FINALLY, IT’S ALL READY! 

   Bruce, George and David trying to out-chat one aother 

The food was delicious! And so much to choose from. 
Lynn demonstrated his drone.      

    He’s a pretty good pilot! 

Left: The Veleba’s, 

Jodie, Krissy and Fred 

choosing what to begin 

with. 

 

Right: Lynn’s drone and 

controllers. 



Joe chats with Lem while Veleba’s finish-up their meal, anxious to play 

Pokeno. 

Jeff choosing deserts 

Good com-

pany, good 

food.  Now 

let’s play 

Pokeno! 

Robert Gerst, one of  five TEN DOLLAR 

winners. (Looks like Joe doesn’t want to 

let go!) 

With this event, we are able to add another year to our Club’s existence.  We began in 1982 and held our first 

Christmas Party in 1985, and have had one each year since.  This was our 33rd.  We also enjoy our SUM-

MER PICNIC, usually held at Lake Manawa.  We’ve already scheduled one for 2018 at Shelter #6.   

                                                                           Come join us! 



Mary A & Lynn just ‘posin’ for 

the camera. It was a FUN event. 

A ‘4-

corner’ win-

ning card.  

Each win-

ner received 

a Gold Dol-

lar. (25 in 

all). 

Joe & Granddaughter, Karen 


